
If your student is a current 9th-11th grader and will be moving this summer, or disenrolling from Oak
Ridge High School, please be sure to do following tasks:

*Contact our registrar, Kathy Schults, for all departure paperwork.
* Email kshults@eduhsd.k12.ca.us
* Phone (916) 933-6980 ext. 3054

*Collect all items checked out from ORHS
*Chromebook
*Hotspot
*Textbooks
*Library Books
*Any activity related items (sports uniforms, equipment, etc.)

The registrar will instruct you on all disenrollment procedures.


